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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

My staff has informed me of your recent visit.

I very much regret it was not possible for me to have had
the opportunity of personally visiting with you.

I hope you had the chance of meeting with your own Congressman,
the Honorable John Young.

I trust your stay in our nation's Capital City was a pleasant
and memorable one.

With best wishes, I remain

S inc1tely yours,

Henry B. Gon#alez
Member of Cdhgress
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10 February 1977

Dr Hector P Garcia
American GI Forum of the U S
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia

Here's the letter I received from the Deputy Chief of Naval
Operations about the proposed closing of the Corpus Christi Naval Air
Station.

This letter was received in response to my contacting the
Secretary ef Defense providing him with a copy of your letter of
December 9th.

The attached is self explanatory--and you can be sure I will
stay in close touch with the situation.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely
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E (Kika) de la Garza, M C
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